
 

 

 

 
Wednesday 24th April 2024  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This term our PSHE curriculum will cover the Growing and Changing Unit 

which includes sex education for children in Years 2, 4 and 6 at the 

appropriate level for their age. 

 

The overview for teaching in this area and what will be covered in each 

year group (including vocabulary) is available on the school website. 

 

If you wish your child to ‘opt out’ of these lessons please can you e-mail 

me lisa.reilly@russellhall.bradford.sch.uk   by Tuesday 30th April 2024 

stating your child’s name and class and the reason your child is ‘opting 

out’, in case we need to support you further with your decision. 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Mrs Lisa Reilly  

PSHE Coordinator  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


